
The chapter has updated its constitution to be in line with Department of Michigan and DAV National 

documents. There will be a special meeting at 6:30 p.m. on May 20, 2014 to discuss and make 

comments on the proposed changes. We WILL NOT be voting on the constitution at this time—it is 

simply an opportunity to gain a better understanding and make comments to the proposed changes. 


